
 

 

 

Hedgerley Parish Council    
Minutes of Parish Council Meeting held on 

June 17th, 2019 
8.15 pm in the Memorial Hall, Hedgerley 

 

Chairman to indicated emergency exits 
Apologies for absence 

 
Community Submissions 

 
 

1. To approve Minutes 
Minutes approved as a true record, and signed.  

 
2. County Councillor – did not attend 
 
3. District Councillor – did not attend 
 
4. County Council matters – none at this time 
  
5. Clerk’s information items 

o Play area – update 
Clerk had received the quotation from Sutcliffe Play for the revised play area  
Clerk to now acquire two more quotations as this work will involve 
considerable expense. 

o Goal 
MER wasn’t satisfied with the way the goal net was hanging. Clerk to contact 
Bishops to enquire as to the best way to fix. 

o Verge mowing – update 
Clerk had been in touch with Grant about this. Mowing to the verges had 
been seen to have been done recently. 

o Defibrillator – update 
Clerk had taken delivery of the defibrillator and has spoken with Aylesbury 
Mains regarding the installation.  They said I would have to get in touch with 
the Electricity Company for them to connect the power supply. 

o Skate park request 



 

 

Clerk had received a request from a local resident regarding the possibility 
of having a skate park installed in the village. Councillors discussed this but 
due to the forthcoming extensive improvements/alterations to the play area 

  it was decided not to commit to anything else. 
 
 6. Finance 

o Finance report – to note report 
   Report noted, cheques signed. 

o BLE – cheque 
Clerk had received the overpayment from the Bank regarding the £348 from 
BLE.  This now concludes financial arrangements with BLE. 
TB will be arranging with BLE to collect the MVAS device. Clerk to speak to 
Fulmer regarding the arrangement. 
Revised FRs and SOs approved 
 

7. Planning – to note report 
 DB, TB and DE will be inspecting the Reservoir application. 
 
8. Slade farm – update 
 Next meeting in September 
 
9. Meetings 
 DE attended the Corp. of London visit to Burnham Beeches/lunch at Dorney Wood. 

DE said he found it very enjoyable and thanked Chairman and  PCs for the 
opportunity to attend. 

 MER also informed PCs that there will be a ‘Have your say’ meeting on Friday 21st 
July. 

 
10. Date of next meeting 
 Monday July 8th, Memorial Hall, 8.15pm 
 
Meeting closed at 8.55 pm. 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 
 
  
 
  
 
  
  
  

  

 


